
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
At the District we appreciate your attentiveness you all have given to the 2020-2021 school year 
as we pursue our reopening plans.  We are in the process of developing a Frequently Asked 
Question resource for families and ask that you assist us in its development. 
 
If you click ​HERE​ you can submit questions that are lingering for you and we will be certain to 
answer them. 
 
This will be the absolute best way for you to have your questions answered directly by the 
District. 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_htLCCMfGhYzmM9du9OTIsrj-z8EBzenxCMhwGQ3kJhjP9A/viewform

